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School Improvement Presentations (Wednesday, October 7, 2015)
Generated by Miriam Testasecca on Wednesday, October 7, 2015

1. Call to Order

1.01 Chair Bev Slough calls meeting to order

Meeting called to order at 8:00 AM

2. Roll Call of Board members

2.01 Roll Call by Superintendent Joyner

Members present

Kelly Barrera, Tommy Allen, Patrick Canan, Tommy Allen, Bev Slough and Bill Mignon

3. Opening Comments

3.01 Opening Comments by School Board and Superintendent None

4. School Improvement Presentations

4.01 School Improvement Presentations

The following principals highlighted their School Improvement Plans: Mr. Allen Anderson, Palencia
Elementary School; Mrs. Kathleen Furness, PVPV/Rawlings Elementary School; Mrs. Mrs. Bethany Groves,
Hickory Creek Elementary School; Mrs. Jessica Richardson, Ocean Palms; Mrs. Allison Olson, Julington Creek
Elementary School; Mrs. Judi Dunlap, St. Augustine Montessori School and Mr. Charles Owens, St. Paul
School of Excellence.

Questions and comments by the board followed. Patrick Canan had to leave meeting.

After a brief break, the following principals highlighted their School Improvement Plans: Mrs. Bethany
Mitidieri, The Webster School; Mrs. Kathy Tucker, Ketterlinus Elementary School; Mrs. Tina Waldrop, Osceola
Elementary School; Dr. Paul Goricki, John A. Crookshank Elementary School; Mr. Nigel Pillay; Otis Mason
Elementary School and Mr. Randy Kelley, South Woods Elementary School Questions and comments by the

board followed. Tommy Allen had to leave meeting.

After a lunch break, the following principals highlighted their School Improvement Plans: Ms. Joy Taylor,
Hartley Elementary School; Mrs. Amanda Ried!, Mill Creek Elementary School; Mrs. Edie Jarrell, Wards Creek
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Elementary School; Mr. Jud Strickland, Cunningham Creek Elementary School: Mrs. Amanda Garman, R.B.
Hunt Elementary School; Mrs. Traci Hemingway, Timberlin Creek Elementary School and Mrs. Sandra
McMandon, Durbin Creek Elementary School.

Questions and comments by the board followed.

5. Public Comments None

6. Closing Comments mrs. Kirkham thanked all for participating.

7. Adjourn 3:35
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